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On December 11, 2013 All City Council as well as other MSE Youth attended a meeting with the superintendent 
search firm.  We were able to tell the search firm some of the qualities that we want from a new superintendent 
including:  Attend community events so that OUSD students know who he/she is, commits to full 
implementation of A-G Courses available at all schools and electives, and supports the ACC Making A-G Real 
Campaign which includes implementing the student led recommendations. 
 
On Tuesday November 17, 2013 All City Council held its Middle School General meeting at Bret Harte Middle 
School.  In this meeting we helped the Middle School ACC Delegates create a timeline for the implementation of 
their specific leadership issues they want to address for their Action Project.  Most of the middle school 
representatives have already completed the survey at their schools.  The schools that came to the Middle School 
General meeting were Montera Middle School, Westlake Middle School, and Bret Harte Middle School.  
 
One of the improvements that occurred at Montera Middle School was they were able to complete their surveys 
and to identify the root causes of the issues at their school.  Bret Harte has improvements such as the school is 
cleaner, there are less fights, and less instances of bullying.  Westlake has an improvement of getting conflict 
mediators.  
 
Bret Harte and Westlake Middle School students are concerned about the lunches at their schools.  Westlake 
Middle School has a remaining concern of fights and cliques at the school.   Montera Middle School students are 
concerned about getting a chance to meet their school administration and having a meeting with AC transit.   
Bret Harte Middle School students are concerned about the lack of communication that they have with the 
administration of their school.  One of the upcoming events for Bret Harte Middle School is their Washington, 
D.C. trip.  
 
We could not hold the ACC High School Meeting on December 19th at Skyline high school because unfortunately 
there was a school lockdown.  
 
Our upcoming meetings include: 
 
All City Council Middle School College visit is scheduled for Jan. 21st. to St. Mary’s College.  
 
All City Council High School General Meeting, January 16th, hosted by Dewey Academy. 
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If you have a group of students who would like to come – please email me at katebah.alolefi@gmail.com 
 or Carmen Jimenez at jvalentina39@gmail.com or Aurora Lopez, aurora.lopez@ousd.k12.ca.us  or 510-273-
1566. 
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